Town of Roann

Board Minutes

The 1998 Budget was signed August 2|, 1997 at 7 p.m. in the Library basement, by Pres. Steve johnson,
arry Rensberger, and Julia Rensberger.  There were no residents present. The next regular meeting will be
September 8, 1997, 7 p.m. in the library basement..

—

August 25, 1997

Prepared for Roann Town Board
Submitted by Julia Rensberger
Clerk-Treasurer

Roann, IN




